
COVID-19 Update 16 March 2020 

No doubt like all of you, Level Twenty Seven Chambers is closely monitoring 

medical and government advice concerning COVID-19.  

In accordance with the current guidance, Chambers is fully open for business. All 

client services continue as usual with barristers and staff in normal attendance. All 

seminar and other events remain scheduled. As a purely precautionary measure, 

cleaning and hygiene procedures have been increased so as to maintain the 

health and safety of our staff, barristers and visitors.   

We ask that all visitors to Chambers take reasonable precautions to assist in 

maintaining this position. In particular, we ask that visitors not attend Chambers if: 

1. They are experiencing cold or flu like symptoms or have done so within 14 

days prior to their attendance and have not received medical clearance. 

2. They have come into close contact with a person confirmed as having a 

COVID-19 infection within the last 14 days. 

Obviously, the position is constantly and rapidly evolving. Chambers is therefore 

planning to ensure that in the event of a substantial change in guidance, client 

services will continue with no or minimal disruption. Any developments will be 

notified on our website. 

 


